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Carey Certo

From: CVE <cherivonne@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 7:32 PM

To: Administration Email

Subject: Camas Station

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect the 
email for ITD review. 

 
Hello,  
I wanted to comment on the service station planned for the Camas Station.  I, like almost every citizen in Camas, am 
strongly opposed to this for all the reasons mentioned.   
 
The Camas Council has no say but they are NOT in agreement to locating a gas station at this location, near an 
elementary school and in the middle of a neighborhood.  It brings in all sorts of things that do not belong in a 
neighborhood.  You will be lowering the property values of homes near this. 
 
There is a gas Station over by Summit Animal Hospital already, NOT near a school.  That gas station is rarely busy so why 
do we need another one? 
 
There will likely be a station at the bottom of Brady by Hwy 14 that would be much more convenient for everyone, 
traffic and those who don't want to climb the hill for gas. 
 
I and all of my friends will boycott this station if it is built. 
 
Thank you 
Cheri Emery 
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